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           13th March 2023 
Dear Parent, 
 

Summer Music Concerts 
The SMAS Summer Sessions 

 
Following the success of last year’s ‘SMAS Summer Sessions’, we will once again be offering all 
children the opportunity to perform if they wish to.   
 
Each phase will have its own Summer Session, where children will have the opportunity to perform 
in front of both their peers and parents; the choir will also be performing at the KS2 concerts. 
 
If your child learns an instrument, either in or outside of school and would like to participate, please 
fill out the form on ParentMail by Friday 17th March at midday.  We will then have a good idea of 
numbers and can organise the sessions accordingly. 
 
Provisional dates are as follows: 
 
Upper Key Stage Two (Years 5 & 6): Friday 28th April 14:30 
Lower Key Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4): Thursday 18th May 14:30 
Key Stage One (Years 1 & 2):  Wednesday 24th May 14:30 
 
We recommend that your child chooses a piece that they can already play relatively confidently 
rather than learning something new and over-ambitious, as nerves can kick in when playing in front 
of an audience! 
 
We will be in touch nearer the time to confirm details of the performances and how you can book 
places in the audience. 
 
We are really excited to see all our musical pupils have their moment to shine. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss K Piekarska 
Music Coordinator 
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